
ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL

Policy on A boards placed in Market Square
The following policy was agreed at the meeting of Alfriston Parish Council on 24th July 2017. This policy applies only to A boards placed in Market Square. 

Alfriston Parish Council will only consider granting permission for an A-board in the Market Square if it is for publicising a local event held for exclusively charitable purposes or hosted by a local community group or organisation.
 Permission will be limited to a maximum of two events at any one time and should be requested at the PC meeting preceding the period of publicity.
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